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Project Summary: 

The purpose of the SPS Chapter award was to help cover the costs of the catering for a Sigma Pi Sigma 
induction ceremony for two graduating physics students, Hung lam and Jacob Laughlin.   We estimated 
about 20 people to show up and used the on-line website from the UNA food services to estimate the 
costs to be about $405.  The students were invited to join Sigma Pi Sigma in March for the event to take 
place on May 4th.   The student’s membership fees were covered by the department and the “graduation 
package” was ordered for them for their graduation regalia.   Both students accepted the invitation.  We 
ordered the catering as on our original application, which was slightly higher in cost than expected, but 
close to our estimate.  We attach the receipt for the catering at the end of this document. 

 

The ceremony consisted of a presentation by the chapter adviser, who discussed the history of Sigma Pi 
Sigma, and the mission of the organization. The students were then sworn in and signed the chapter 
membership book.   Overall, the induction ceremony was well attended and included a retired professor 
who had taught the students.  Both students are next going to graduate studies.  The project was 
successful overall.   

 

 

 



 


